
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 14, 2000 
 
 
 
Ms. Geraldine Lunday 
3629 Liberty Road 
Ashland, MS  38603 
 
Dear Ms. Lunday: 
 
 Thank you for sharing the good news about Mississippi and our strides to improve 
the quality of education for every child in this state.  I commend you on your efforts to 
enhance your teaching skills by completing the National Board Certification process and 
attending educational conferences.   
 
 Your passion for education, and for our state, is truly inspiring.  Working with 
people like you, I know that we can make a difference in the lives of Mississippi’s 
children. 
 
 If I may ever be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/mjb 


